
 

 
Dear Friends, 
We are writing to you because of the situation we all find ourselves in because of 

Covid 19. As you know the school is closed until further notice and we have been 

provided with home learning - but being at home gives us all a unique opportunity 

yo do more creative activities!  

We thought it would be a great idea to draw, paint or colour a RAINBOW. 

Many children across the UK are drawing and painting rainbows to symbolise 

HOPE . 

Won’t it be great when you walk around your village to see bright, beautiful and 

brilliant rainbows on the windows of our houses? We hope everyone will join in 

with the RAINBOWS of HOPE challenge 

Please take photos of you and your rainbow and email them to 

adminoffice@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk so that we can publish them on the school 

website and a special newsletter. 

 

                                                                            

                                                                       With Love from Madsy and Martha 
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